35" annual Victor Lopez Classic
March 23-25, 2017

The 2017 Victor Lopez Classic will be contested on March 23, 24 & 25.

This meet is by invitation only. Teams that competed in the 2016 Lopez Classic are invited by email and
considered first.

Any interested team that did not participate in the 2016 Victor Lopez Classic should email Nancy Wenzel
at nwenzel@rice.edu to be considered. We will consider teams until we have reached our field size. Itis
important to us to keep the meet a manageable size.

We currently plan on continuing the Thursday evening (high school prelims and field events), Friday
afternoon (high school prelims and field events), Friday evening (college distance races), Saturday
afternoon (College B heats and field events) and finishing with final sections of high school and college
on Saturday evening as we did for the 2015 schedule.

Further meet information, including a tentative schedule and entry guidelines for DII/DIlI/NAIA/non-
Division | collegiate teams, will be provided at a later date.
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